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The Catholic Bishops of England and Wales wish to commemorate 
in 2020 the 10th anniversary of Benedict XVI’s Apostolic 
Exhortation  Verbum Domini on Sacred Scripture. This will also be 
the 1,600 anniversary of the death of St. Jerome whose Latin Vulgate 
translation of the Bible served the Western Church for centuries. A 
special year of celebrating, living, and sharing the Word of God in 
scripture, will begin on the feast of St Jerome, 30th September 2019 
under the title “The God Who Speaks”.

Maryvale Institute is pleased to offer a series of Study Guides to the 
New Testament. Each single module can be studied alone at home, or 
as part of a parish study group. You can also work towards the 
Certificate in New Testament Studies by completing six modules with 
assignments, for an additional cost.

All you need for study is a Bible and the study guide, which is offered as 
an aid to a reflective, meditative reading of the text.

Each study guide costs £25 to audit – with discount for parishes 
buying multiple copies. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:

FE Programme Director 
E: fedirector@maryvale.ac.uk 
or the FE Admin team 
E: feadmin@maryvale.co.uk
Maryvale Institute, Maryvale House,
Old Oscott Hill, Birmingham, B44 9AG
T: 0121 3608118
www.maryvale.ac.uk
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